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WE THE UNDERSIGNED, do totally agree that street parking on the west
 
side of Church Street next to Southwestern Bell Co. needs to be removed. The
 
necessity for removal of this parking is because of the need to improve the
 
safety at this location.
 

Church Street has recently been resurfaced and the traffic now has a
 
tendency to be faster along with the narrow condition of Church Street between
 
the sidewa"lks at this location, it is not safe for people to park on thY~
 
side of Church Street and step out of their vehicle. / A ~"'''''.....,.
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